
January 2022  
Dansville Middle School Board Report:  
On December16, students in Mrs. Hammerstein’s Aggie Voice class were able to 
put their speaking skills to the test!  Students performed two plays, in front of 
their peers, they had been practicing over a couple of weeks.  Students did a great 
job of getting into character and utilizing speaking skills they had learned during 
the semester long class.  
  
On December 17, DMS students participated in their second House Pep 
Rally!  Students completed multiple minute-to-win-it games to earn House 
points.  Students were celebrated for showing their holiday school spirit, being 
Good Call of the Day recipients, On a Roll recipients, as well as 7 Mindset 
honorees.  Students also earned a chance to spin “The Big Wheel” for House 
points.    
  
 


